
 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

We currently have a lot of medicines in school such as paracetamol, 

ibuprofen, etc for which the forms you will filled out have expired and 

therefore not being used. 

 

Could we request that if you believe your child has some medicine in school, 

that you come and collect it as we are running out of space to store them. If 

it is something you have requested we give your child long term, this does not 

apply. 

 

The cabinet will be checked and anything not collected or currently needed 

will be disposed of next week. 

 

 

Many thanks, 

 

 

RHF School Office 
 

 


